
SB 210 

February 17, 2023 

Senator Mike Thompson and committee, 

 

 

In regards to SB 210, I also support this bill.   

I believe in full transparency when it comes to voting for officials in all elections, whether it is local, 

county, or state.  In non partisan elections, I want to know which political party the candidate is a part 

of.  This gives me an idea of what to expect when deciding who to vote for.  Democrats, Independents, 

and Republicans have very different ideas and platforms, and I want to know this information in order to 

make an informed vote. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Rita Hoffman 

 


